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The members of the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise extend their congratulations to two 
club Rotarians who continue to support The Rotary Foundation of Rotary International; and 
while doing so, achieved an additional Multiple Level status as a Paul Harris Fellow (PHF). 
 
Norm LeCavalier was recognized for his achievement of a PHF+2 level on August 06, 2021; 
while Susan McIntyre was recognized for the achievement of the same level on September 
10, 2021.  These Rotarians are the first two to attain an additional PHF level for the Rotary 
Year 2021-22. 
  

 
  
Tom Paterson, the club’s Rotary Foundation Chair, made the presentations during the club’s 
regular zoom meetings; and on behalf of the club expressed gratitude and congratulations 
to the two outstanding club Rotarians for their focus on supporting the Foundation which 
continues to finance humanitarian programs and the promotion of world understanding and 
peace. 
  
In making the presentations, Paterson stated that “the symbolism in this recognition is to 
say thank you for making a difference in your community and in the lives of less fortunate 
people in the world.” 
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